Sorg’s Scoop Updates
1/28/21

First Semester grade cards were available to view in ProgressBook as of last Friday,
January 22. Due to the challenges with communicating effectively during our hybrid
learning model and to make sure all parents are aware of student grades, we WILL be
mailing First Semester grade cards home by Friday, January 29. Please watch the mail
for those grade cards next week!

The Ohio Department of Education provides a free opportunity for all juniors in the state
to take the ACT test. All JUNIORS at Arlington High School will take the ACT this year
on Tuesday, February 23. Additionally, all SOPHOMORES will take the Pre-ACT on the
same day. All other students (Grades 7, 8, 9, and 12) will have REMOTE learning
activities that day and will NOT be attending school in-person on Tuesday, February 23.
Please watch for additional details regarding expectations for this day.

We are currently waiting on information from the Ohio Department of Education
regarding state testing requirements for this school year. At this time, we expect that
these tests will be administered this spring. While testing dates have not yet been
finalized, we anticipate the window to administer these tests will be from the end of
March through the beginning of May. Again, please watch for additional information.

We will soon begin the scheduling process for the 2021-2022 school year. A Scheduling
Team of teachers, Mrs. Hutcheson, and Mr. Sorg is meeting to create the course
schedule for next year. Part of that process will be to provide course request forms to the
students to determine the courses they would like to take next year. Stay tuned for more
information about this process in the coming weeks!

Looking ahead on the calendar, there will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, February 15,
due to the Presidents’ Day holiday. Also, the end of the 3rd Quarter is Friday, March 19.

Please remind your students that appropriate wearing of masks is important to limit
everyone’s exposure. We have seen some students wearing their masks without their
mouth or nose completely covered during the school day. We realize beliefs vary on the
wearing of masks, but all students and staff are required to wear them while attending
school or school events (with certain exceptions).

With winter weather/delays/cancellations taking place, please review this information
from a previous update for an additional way to receive communication from Mr. Sorg:

o This website is only one way | try to keep you informed of the many events taking
place throughout the year. My goal is to communicate with you as timely as
possible using a variety of media to deliver messages to you. For those of you on
Twitter, you can follow @NateSorg10 for school-related information, such as
delays and cancellations, score updates for your Red Devil sporting events, and



highlights/announcements of events held at Arlington High School. If you are a
junior high/high school student or parent and prefer to receive information via text
message, you can also subscribe to your class’s text group by sending a
message as directed below (fees may apply, depending on your carrier or your
service plan):

Group Name Send this Text to 81010
Class of 2021/Seniors @21reddevil
Class of 2022/Juniors @?22reddevil
Class of 2023/Sophomores @23reddevil
Class of 2024/Freshmen @?24reddevil
Class of 2025/8" Graders @25reddevil
Class of 2026/7" Graders @26reddevil




